
From: Sec Gen PSSG <PSSG@dfa.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 27 July 2021 18:56 
To: martin.fraser [redacted s. 37 (1)] 
Cc: Burgess Niall [redacted s. 37 (1)] 
Subject: Special Envoy on Freedom of Opinion and Expression 

 

Dear Secretary General 
 
Please see attached document following your discussion with SG Burgess today. 
 
Kind regards 
Niamh 
 

Niamh Casey 

Acting Private Secretary to the Secretary General 

Department of Foreign Affairs | Iveagh House, 79-80 St. Stephen’s Green | Dublin 2, D02 
VY53, Ireland 
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